
We are changing the way we offer support to students from households
with financial constraints. Previously, parents were required to complete a
Trustees form every time they were seeking financial support with an
educational resource or activity. 

From this year, we are simplifying the process to save multiple forms being
submitted. This means that a parent can submit their application at the
beginning of the school year, and we will allocate financial support based on
the students curriculum-based requirements for the whole period, Sept-July. 

The form is now on the school website available to download, and parents
can register to be able to access financial support next year, September
2024. 

Kinds regards 

Sarah Hughes 

Sarah Hughes 
Business Manager 
shughes@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk

01285 712302

admin@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk

The Park, Fairford GL7 4JQ 
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